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Mrs. Rose Dildabanian 
501 Riverdale Avenue 
Yonkers, New York 10705 

Dear Mrs. Dildabanian: 

January 16~ 1976 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $50.00 
(fifty dollars) which you were kind enough to give to the Diocese. 

Our receipt No.22774 is enclosed herewith. 

Encl osure 

Sincerely, 

Stephe~ Kambourian 
Executive Director 


